Visual Resources - Sempra Presidential Permit
Sunrise Powerlink Project

The existing view to the northeast, toward the White Star Communication Site from Shasta Way, approximately 0.35 mile west of Tierra del Sol
Road. The Sempra Presidential Permit would include the replacement of two existing wood poles at the White Star Communication Site with a
new, 75-foot tall steel monopole. The two existing wood poles are visible in the center of the site, adjacent to a taller lattice tower. There are
several communication towers at the White Star site. There are also several nearby rural residences with views of the ridgetop site.
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